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Weekly News – Thursday 24th October 2019  
 

Year 3 
 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

This week in Maths we have continued working on addition and 
subtraction. We have been working on understanding the concept 
of exchanging. 

For example …=122 - 8 

              

We have used practical equipment to understand you cannot take 
2 ones away from 8 ones. You need to exchange 10 ones for 1 ten. 
Then you can calculate 12 – 8 = 4. Therefore114 = 122 – 8.  

In English, we have continued preparing to write our non -
chronological report on dragons. We have been writing complex 
sentences by using subordinating conjunctions. After half term, we 
will begin writing a class guide to all our wonderful dragons! 

We have had a great first half term in Year 3. The children deserve a 
well earned break but please continue to read, practise spellings 
and complete all Mathletics tasks set.  

Year Three Team   

Homework Reminder 

Mathletics: Remember to complete Mathletics tasks by Tuesday 5th 
November.  

Spelling: The children should now be revising the list of suffixes for testing 
after half term.   

Reading: We would like to remind you and the children that they should be 
reading on a daily basis and writing comments in their diaries throughout 
the week. Please both hear your child read to you, as well as read to them. 

 

Date Reminder 

Please note that we return to 
School on Wednesday 6th 
November. Remember this is a 
PE day! 

 
 

Announcements 
Please check over half-term that 
trainers still fit. Remember to 
bring the full kits in on the first 
day back – 6th November.  

 

It is getting colder and wetter as 
we approach winter. Please 
ensure your child brings their 
coat, hats, scarfs and gloves – if 
they have them, to school every 
day. Make sure all items are 
clearly named! 
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